
  

Sunderland Safe Place Scheme 

Helping you feel safe in your community  

It is wrong for anyone to treat you badly or 

make you feel unsafe because you have a 

disability. This is called Hate Crime and it 

is always wrong.  

If you think this has happened then the person 

at the Safe Place will have to report it to the 

Police.  

Important Contacts 

If you cannot find a Safe Place and you 

need help phone the Police on 101  

In an emergency, always phone 999 

For more information about Sunderland Safe Place Scheme 

contact Sunderland People First on 0191 5214123.  

E-mail: sunderlandpeoplefirst@gmail.com 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
What is the Safe Places Scheme? 

Everybody should be able to go out and 

about and feel safe in their community 

The Safe Place Scheme can help you if 

you ever feel worried or scared or need a 

bit of extra help.  

You might need support if: 

 You are lost 

 You have lost something like your wallet 

 Someone has stolen something from you 

 Someone is bullying you 

There are lots of places in and around             

Sunderland that you can go if you need help. 

This could be a shop, café or community centre. 

 

 

You will know they are a Safe Place if they have 

this logo in their window 

Getting Help at a Safe Place: 

If you feel worried, frightened, bullied or in danger 

go into any building with a Safe Place sticker.  

Show your Safe Places Card to the staff in the 

Safe Place. Your Safe Place card will have 

contact details for someone you can trust like a 

carer or support worker.  

The person in the Safe Place can help you by 

making a telephone call or giving you advice.  

Remember, if you don’t have a card on you, 

you can still ask for help at the Safe Place 


